## Minutes 7/5

# Justin -

- Redacted
- Ask Jake to send over IFC bylaws to brief members of IFC better

## Marcus -

- Talked to rob, he is gonna give feedback on DEI presentation for recruitment
- Wants DEI chairs from every fraternity on panel, as well as two girls from sororities (7 max people)
- Half kscope, half panel
- Going to get back to us in a couple days on a final plan for the DEI day
- Possibly ask POC/different identities who would bring good perspective to panel
- Going to figure out who will moderate panel
- Trying to cut down length of KSCOPE presentation, make the total DEI event 5:30-8 and 2 ½ hours
- It's gonna be good first DEI event we've done in person

# Joe -

- \$11k in budget what do we do with it?
- Carnival event with chapters running events, possibly pay to play?
- Start an IFC fund for dues scholarship? Possibly don't want to only give the money to one kid in one fraternity
- To spend money: Joe fills app, sends to Bates, Bates forwards it to higher admin
- Have a lot more money to work with than panhel

## Charlie -

- Thinks we should incentivize joining IFC, whether with the budget or not
- Needs Brandon to write a new letter for the head of IFC page
- Update current amount of brothers and presidents for each chapter on IFC website
- Will finalize recruitment schedules for individual chapters and put it on website